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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: May 5, 2015 

Re: Mergers and Acquisitions Workshop June 24, 2015 

 

The Van Horne Institute, on behalf of the MSA, is presenting a workshop June 24, 2015 
in Calgary called Meet the Competition Bureau and an Update on the Investment 
Canada Act.  John Pecman, the head of the Competition Bureau, will deliver a keynote 
luncheon address in this his first visit to Alberta as Commissioner. 

The workshop is intended to give corporate leaders an opportunity to become 
acquainted with the Competition Bureau’s mandate and jurisdiction, particularly as it 
relates to merger review. To round out the program there will be an afternoon session 
exploring the implications of the Investment Canada Act for foreign investment in 
Alberta.   

For more information about the workshop, please visit  
<http://www.vanhorne.info/event/2015-06-24/meet-competition-bureau-workshop> 

Yours truly, 

/s/ Andrew Wilkins 
 
Economist 
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